The BEAGLE Project 

 

Project Beagle is monitoring the life cycle of six common tree species across Europe – Beech, Birch, Lime, Oak, Horse Chestnut and Rowan. 
Throughout the year schools can choose to monitor one or all of the species and as many trees as they wish. As part of the project you will be invited to monitor six phenophases, starting with bud burst, first flowers, etc. Results are are then entered onto the Beagle Project website -http://www.beagleproject.org where individual school/tree results can be viewed as well as larger patterns across Europe. The website is currently open for schools to sign-up and the full version of the website will be online from the 15th February 2010 and available to schools for 5 years.
 
Together with the project website there is available a fold out key on tree phenology and a teachers guide to support the project. All will be available as a free download from the project website, but if you register on the site you can have copies sooner. 
In Norfolk and in support of the project, the Environmental and Outdoor Learning team are hoping to organise for a group of schools to become involved in the project and attend an INSET training day with a member of the project team at the Holt or Wells Field Studies Centre. 
 
The cost of the event is as yet to be determined but it is thought to be in the range of £25 - £30 per person. Given that the first phenophase could take place in mid-February and if we have a very warm winter we will aim for a date to coincide with this phase. Educators that take part in the INSET day will get free copies of the fold out key and the teachers guide, rather than downloads from the website.
 
So we are hoping for a very enthusiastic yes from Norfolk schools to sign up and get involved.

 

In order to gauge the potential take up, will schools that are interested please contact the local Environmental and Outdoor Learning team using the email link below, quoting names of those wishing to attend. Depending on the response and as soon as the INSET day’s viability has been assessed a date will be published in January 2010.

 

barry.rasberry@norfolk.gov.uk 
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